
 

                                                                                                                            

 

 
  

Have you considered the 
benefits of an external 
Teaching and Learning Review? 
  

The overarching aim of a review is to be developmental, 
enhancing leadership capacity within school and building 
sustainable models of school improvement. It will be a 
partnership approach, where coaching is used to support 
school leaders in the acquisition of key skills. 

 

Our extensive team of Accredited Advisers have the skills 
and expertise to provide schools with high quality support 
and challenge to enable schools to bring about future 
improvement. 

 
A Teaching and Learning Review would: 

 

• Provide an opportunity for school leaders to develop 

systems and sharpen skills in evaluating the overall 

quality of Teaching and Learning and assessment. 

• Follow a rigorous process using a wide range of 

evidence to externally moderate a school’s own self-

evaluation judgements. 

• Deliver the school with specific feedback at both 

individual and whole school level which celebrates 

strengths and clearly identifies next steps. 

• Produce a high-quality report with a strong evidence 

base which can be shared within school, with 

Governors, with the Local Authority and with External 

Inspectors. 
 

 ‘The process was excellent and we have already 
responded very positively to the feedback’ 

 
A Teaching and Learning Review arranged through 
Partners in Learning is subject to rigorous quality 
assurance processes.  

 
 

We will work with you to tailor the review to meet the 
specific needs of your school. Schools will have the 
opportunity to select from a list of accredited reviewers. 
These include: 
Serving Headteachers 
StEPs 
Serving OfSTED Inspectors 
 

‘I just wanted to thank you for the challenge and 
support you provided during our Teaching and 

Learning Review. We now have a very clear blueprint 
as to what we need to do next to continue 

improvement.’ 
 
Two external advisers will work together on the review, a 
school with up to eight classes would normally be allocated 
three adviser days at a cost of £1500. Two advisers will 
spend one full day in school working alongside senior 
leaders to conduct the review. One additional day is 
allocated to preparation and report writing. 
 
A larger school would typically require two additional 
adviser days to complete the process and would cost 
£2500. 
 

For further information or to book a review please 
contact: Jaisie.needham@partnersinlearning.org.uk  
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